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I am opposed to HB 3075.  This bill requires completion of a safety course which has 

not been created .  The course will take months to receive, even if it was developed.  

Law enforcement agencies (OSP and county Sheriffs) have both said that they do not 

have the resources to conduct the safety course.   Therefore the bill cannot be 

implemented.  The bill also requires a background check.  This is redundant, as a 

second background check will be required during the actual purchase transaction. 

 

The bill also makes magazines greater than 10 rounds illegal even if they were 

purchased legally in the past.  This means that law abiding citizens are now in 

possession of illegal magazines. 

 

This bill will not reduce gun crimes.  Most guns used in crimes are purchased illegally 

with a straw buyer,  are stolen, or obtained on the black market. 

All this bill  does is make it impossible for law abiding citizens to purchase a firearm. 

 

This bill should not be passed in it's present form. 

 

 

 

 


